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i. Co-supervised dissertations would allow each supervisor to 

receive a maximum of half this stipend. 

ii. If such compensation is provided the stipend will not count 

against that faculty members overload pay limitations. 

iii. The Provost asked the Council to consider this stipend amount 

– is the amount sufficient? Too low? Too high? – and reminded 

them that it is not set in stone. 

iv. Also, this policy pertains to E&G programs and is intended for 

dissertation supervision only and is not applicable to non-

dissertation doctorates, master’s theses, or other categories of 

graduate students. 

2. The Provost did not set a deadline for UGC to submit the draft of their policy 

on this issue but recommended October, 2021 as a good target date but also 

definitely before the end of the Fall, 2021 semester. He also suggested 

reviewing what other SUS and non-SUS institutions do. 

a. Chris Beetle: What if the Council drafts a policy and it is unacceptable 

to the Provost? Will it be brought back to UGC to amend? 

i. Yes, absolutely. The Provost committed to this. 

b. Chris: Can we add a rider or addendum to this for other programs i.e.
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a. The policy, however, is not always administered equally across 

departments. 

6. Massimo Caputi: We will probably never has a true, one-size fits all solution 

but having a general framework would be a good starting point. Then leave it 

to the Provost to determine what is fair to all. 

7. Paul: This is UGC’s opportunity to provide that framework. The Provost, as he 

said, may accept, deny, draft his own policy or some combination of all 

proposals. 

a. The bottom line is that work on these committees by faculty needs to be 

credited. 

b. Paul agreed with Chris’ motion to put together a task force to draft this 

policy and, having already been seconded, asked for a vote by the 

Council. 

i. Motion approved 

8. It was suggested that any continuation of this discussion be moved to the UGC 

portion of the meeting so that the GPC meeting could begin. 

 

II. Chris Beetle, GPC Chair called the GPC meeting to order and asked for nominations for 

GPC and UGC Chairs for 2021-22 Academic Year 

A. Chris Beetle offered to remain as GPC Chair unless there are other nominations. 

1. Eric: Moved to accept Chris’ offer to remain as GPC Chair for the 2021-22 

academic year. 

a. Seconded 

b. Approved 

2. Paul Peluso offered to continue as UGC Chair for the 2021-22 Academic Year. 

a. Paul was re-elected as UGC Chair for the 2021-22 academic year by 

acclamation. 

III. The curricula proposals below were reviewed: 

 

New Curriculum Proposals for August 18, 2021 

Curriculum 
Document Type 

Title 
College 

(Department) 
Credit Action 

Reviewers by College: A&L, CSWCJ 

New Course 
EDH6085: Social Justice in Higher 

Education  
Education 3 AC 

/graduate/faculty-and-staff/programs-committee/docs/08182021/NCP-EDH6085.pdf
/graduate/faculty-and-staff/programs-committee/docs/08182021/NCP-EDH6085.pdf
/graduate/faculty-and-staff/programs-committee/docs/08182021/PCR-Ed.S%20Educational%20Leadership%20School%20Leaders%20K12.pdf
/graduate/faculty-and-staff/programs-committee/docs/08182021/PCR-M.Ed%20Educational%20Leadership%20School%20Leaders%20K12.pdf
/graduate/faculty-and-staff/programs-committee/docs/08182021/PCR-Ph.D%20Educational%20Leadership%20School%20Leaders%20K12.pdf


/graduate/faculty-and-staff/programs-committee/docs/08182021/CCR-CEG5304C.pdf
/graduate/faculty-and-staff/programs-committee/docs/08182021/NCP-SUR6331.pdf
/graduate/faculty-and-staff/programs-committee/docs/08182021/PCR-PhDinMechanicalEngineering.pdf
/graduate/faculty-and-staff/programs-committee/docs/08182021/NCDP-BStoMSinGeoscience.pdf
/graduate/faculty-and-staff/programs-committee/docs/08182021/NCDP-BStoMSinGeoscience.pdf
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